2004 Has Been an Interesting Year for Health Care...
Opinion by Consumer Advocate Tim Bolen                                                                 Wednesday, December 28th, 2004
I received, recently, a holiday message from my friend, author, and scientist, Hulda Clark.  In it she sent thanks for ten "gifts" she says she received this last year.  In a minute I'll send you to a copy of her letter.  But first, let me tell you what her letter made me think about.
It made me think about how much progress has been made by the people of Planet Earth, in the last few years, against the EVIL of Big Pharma, and their horrible influence over health care.  
Progress?  Like what?  Well, for one thing - have you noticed how "Big Media" is zeroing in on Big Pharma, their influence at the US FDA, and NIH?  Have you noticed how much the people of the world are buying into alternatives to medicine?
2005 will see big damage to Big Pharma.  Mark my words.
The progress in health care has been made for several reasons (1)  the people of Planet Earth are waking up to the fact that "medicine" is nonsense, and that "health" is what they seek - and the two are NOT the same.  And, this situation represents a paradigm shift. (2)  This paradigm shift is being driven by health freedom advocates word-wide.
Health Freedom advocates everywhere -  I wish you the best of whatever holiday season you celebrate.
Clark's Letter...
Hulda Clark is one of the most besieged health leaders of our times.  Frankly, her books scare the crap out of Big Pharma CEOs.  I can easily envision drug corporation presidents screaming at their New York ad agency, the one that runs the "Quackbuster," operation, to do something about Clark.  
But Clark, with her millions of worldwide supporters, just keeps drumming along - like the Eveready Battery bunny...
Amazingly, Clark not only keeps drumming, but she seems to thrive under pressure AND DO EVEN MORE - as is evidenced by the words in her "Christmas Letter."
Click here to read Hulda Clark's "Christmas Letter."
2005 will be a very good year.
Stay tuned...Tim Bolen - Consumer Advocate







